
5th Annual Family  

Holiday Party Toy Drive 

There’s nothing better than to see a smile on a child’s face 

when they unwrap a new toy! 

From December 5th to December 14th, the Long Beach Ronald 

McDonald House will be hosting it’s annual Toy Drive.  Drop 

off times will be daily between 9am and 6pm. Bring new,               

unwrapped toys for children from newborn to age 18 to enjoy. 

For further information or gift ideas, please contact Rebecca      

Jackson, Director of Operations at (562)285-4309 or via email 

at rjackson@rmhcsc.org 

We appreciate your support! 


